
 

 

5 June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
Thank you responding to our recent survey on learning from home.  Please find attached a 
summary of the survey outcomes that I hope you will find useful. 
  
In addition, resources to support parents are being made available through specially developed 
pages on the EA website. These can be accessed at https://www.eani.org.uk/supporting-learning. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Dr C Larmour 
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